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11th May 2018 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 4th May 2018 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Year 1 99.4% 20 

Second Year 6 96.1% 70 

Third Year 4 95.6% 45 

Fourth Reception 95% 315 

Fifth Year 3 94.7% 0 

Sixth Year 5 93.5% 45 

Seventh Year 2 92.1% 55 

 
Uniform Ordering 

If you would like to order uniform for next year, please request an order form at the office. 
 

After School Clubs 
A letter has gone home today about the after school clubs for the second half of this summer term.  
Please complete and return to the office as soon as possible. 
 

Aerosol Deodorants 
As a result of some children misusing aerosol deodorants whilst changing for sports, the school 
requests that no aerosol deodorants are to be brought in to school.  If your child requires deodorant, 
please can they bring in a roll on deodorant instead. 
 

Mrs Drinkwater’s Class 
Registration will take place in Miss Potter’s room from Monday to Thursday for next week only. 

 

 
 
 
 

Friday 18th May – Royal Wedding Celebrations 
On Friday 18th May we will be celebrating the Royal Wedding and we would 
love everyone to dress up in red, white and blue.  We will be having a street 
themed party on the field.  The children will be doing lots of activities around 
the wedding, like making bunting and paper chains. 
 
The kitchen has swapped Thursday’s and Friday’s menus, however, on 
Friday, the kitchen will only prepare the Summertime Picnic – there will be 
no hot food. 
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SATs Week 
Monday 14th May to Thursday 17th May 

 
Next week our Year Six children will be sitting their SATs tests.  The 
tests will be taking place in the hall and the community room, so 
please can I ask parents and children to keep noise to a minimum 
while you are on the school grounds. 
 
The children have been working very hard towards these tests, so 
please keep them in your thoughts at this important time in their 
learning journey.   

 

 
 

 
 

 
Friday 18th May – Year 6 Only 

The SATs tests finish on Thursday 17th May and on the Friday, the Year 6 class will be having 
a party to celebrate!  This is for Year 6 only.  Therefore, can I ask the parents of the children 
in Year 6 to send in some party food on Friday morning. Crisps, cakes, biscuits, sweets etc 
etc! 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher  
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